
COVID & FLU 

AUTUMN FLU VACCINATION PROGRAMME 

 

IMPORTANT UPDATE 

 

The eligibility for the Covid Vaccination has 

changed this year and is only available to patients 

aged 75 Years and over, Residents in care homes 

for older adults and Individuals who are 

immunosuppressed aged 6 months and over.  

 

Patients aged 65 – 74 years are eligible for a Flu 

Vaccination only. 

 

Patients aged 6m – 64 years in a clinical risk group 

are eligible for a Flu Vaccination only. 

 

We are arranging two Saturday clinics at 

Chacewater Surgery. 

 

Saturday 4th October will be for patients aged 75 

years and over. 

 

Saturday 18th October will be for all other patients.  

 

Once these clinics have been finalised, we will be 

sending out invitations to eligible patients to 

arrange their appointments. 

 



 


